FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

MORE PEOPLE ARE PLAYING SANTA CLAUS THAN EVER BEFORE.

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania November 4, 2004.  While Santa Claus has always been the king of Christmas, Santa Suit sales indicate that even more average people are “playing Santa” than ever before. Planetsanta.com tells of an incremental increase in people buying their top quality suits so that they can entertain kids, customers and employees this year.

In past years Planetsanta.com has seen people buying Santa Claus costumes on a regular basis, but this year they are seeing a huge upturn with the higher end Santa Suits.  “Customers are telling us that they want to do charity work, promote their company in a nice way, or simply to have fun with the children and their customers at Christmas” Said Richard Williamson – President of Planetsanta.com.  

People are pulling out all the stops for Santa Suits.  “We have customers buying high-end professional suits along with bells, bags, beards, and boots” said Williamson.  The typical customer is getting all the extras with the Santa suit instead of getting a lower end partial costume.  “We start selling Santa Suits in September and continue through the end of December” continued Williamson.  This year interest is definitely starting earlier than ever before.
The upturn in higher end suits being sold to the average consumer indicates an increase in Christmas spirit, and an increase in charitable participation.  Santa Claus and his red suit will always be popular to both children and to adults alike.
For additional information contact: Richard Williamson – President Pierre’s Costumes.  215-925-7121  - info@costumers.com

About Planetsanta.com:  Planetsanta.com is a division of Pierre's Costumes. They have been creating original costumes and mascots since 1943.  Pierre’s provides costumes to TV, Film, Theatre, Parades, Sports Teams, Parks, and the public.  Pierre’s not only rents and sells costumes but also creates one-of-a-kind costumes too.  Planetsanta.com has been featured on many TV shows about Christmas and Santa Claus.  Their Santa suits have appeared at the White house on several occasions.
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